
 

 

 

 

BMOOR in the KNOW! 
- February 2023 Edition - 

 

Welcome to our first newsletter of the year! We have created our newsletter to be 

the place to get important information about the Club, upcoming events, department 

news, member input, etc. We will continue to work on the look and format because 

BMOOR will be published monthly! 

 

February Hours Of Operation 

Dining Room   Wednesday – Saturday 11am – 8pm 

Golf Shop   Wednesday – Friday  10am – 4pm 

Golf Simulator Hours:  Wednesday - Friday  10:00am - 7:00pm 

    Saturday - Sunday  10:00am - 5:00pm 

* Please allow enough time for your play to complete before posted closing time. 

 

Welcome New Members  

Premiere:  

Tyson and Alicia Vaughn 

 John Hazlett and Sarah Evans 

 Matt Glenn 

Young Professionals: 

 Andrew Vassilo and Alexandra Hildebrandt 

 Eric and Madolyn Augustus 

Junior: 

 Alex Trachtman 

 

And Welcome to Returning Members: 

Premier: 

Raymond and Kristin Coyne 

Mike Kaye 

Young Professional: 

Sean and Ashley Brewer 

As you see members you may not know or recognize, please introduce yourself!  
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Golf Schedule 

Our golf committee is finalizing the golf schedule for the upcoming season but we wanted to share 

these important dates!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To See the Full Golf Calendar 

 

Golf Simulator 

You wanted it – you got it!  Hopefully you saw the latest announcement from Keith Clark about our 

Indoor Golf Leagues forming. We have already had back-to-back appointments for this new addition. 

And don’t forget our new collaboration with Correct2Compete. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

Rusty Scott working on his swing! 

Mark Your Calendars Now for the Broadmoor Majors!  

 

Opening Day:    April 30 

Men’s Epperson Invitational:   June 22-24 

Stroke Play & Sr. Championship: July 8-9 

Ladies’ June Herman Invitational:  July 29 

Men’s/Ladies Club Championship: Aug 18-20 

All Member Mordoh Cup:   Sept 7-9 

 

More info will come! 

 

 

https://bit.ly/2023BCCGolfCalendar_A
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Food and Beverage Department 

We knew it would be hard to replace Rachael Harcourt after she left to return to school, but we 

found the perfect solution. Our own Jasem Alhaidah was promoted and has already proven to fit the 

bill. Jasem (who is also the best bartender around) is assisted by our own Bernie Amensia , who is 

now managing more of the event side of the business.  

 

Jasem Alhaidah     Bernie Amensisa 

Food & Beverage Director    Events Manager 

 

Back in the kitchen, Executive Chef Toribio Duenas Calel and Sous Chef Yovany Ochoa Lopez continue 

to serve up great food, along with our pastry chef Marla Schroeder.  Let us know your suggestions 

about menu options! 

 

Social Events 
Valentine’s Day is almost here and we can help you celebrate! Plan on 

attending our Valentine’s Brunch on Sunday, February 12th. More 

information coming! 

 

The Broadmoor Book Club got off to a great start 

with Rose Napier’s suggestion of The Midnight Library, which we read in 

December, followed by The Last Book Shop in London, recommended by Larry 

Dorfman. We are now reading Mexican Gothic by Silvia Moreno-Garcia, a 

suggestion from Jenna Rutherford. Our next meeting is Wednesday, February 

15th, at 6:30. No charge, casual evening. Please join us! 

 

Be sure to plan on coming to our February Euchre party, set for Friday, 

February 17th, 7:00pm. Members and their guests who have come to previous parties enjoyed 

cocktails, appetizers, and great fellowship. Andrew and Jenna Rutherford are our Euchre hosts and 

they hold a little practice workshop at 6:30 for those who may be rusty or who are new to the game. 

Beginning in March, we will create a Euchre Ladder (a little competition is good!).   

 

Other ideas? Contact Alex Durham, Chair of Member Engagement; bdurham84@gmail.com. 

Book Club

February 15th 
6:30pm

Euchre Party

February 17th 
7:00pm

mailto:bdurham84@gmail.com
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2023 Planning 

We held our Member Feedback Open House on 

Saturday, January 14th. Using a new format (pictures 

show the set up), those who came had positive 

remarks.  We will be doing this again in the fall so that 

more members will have the opportunity to come. 

 

Member input will be used in the board’s annual 

planning session scheduled for February 4th. Results 

will be shared at our first 2023 All Member Meeting 

on March 1st. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adult Pickleball League 
Another request!  We are starting a members’ Adult Pickleball League this summer: 

• Thursday, 6-8 

• Session I: 5/8-7/13 (no play 7/6) 

• Session II: 7/20-9/7 

• Rain dates will be called by 5 the day of play. 

 

BCC will provide balls but not paddles. Fees will be 

determined but wanted to give all Pickleball and wanna’-be 

Picklers a heads up. 

 

Adult Tennis 

We will again hold our Ladies’ tennis clinic on Thursday mornings, 10:00a-11:30a on a pay-as-you-play 

basis.  Another goal is to create a Men’s Singles Ladder.  Rob Greathouse, Director of Recreation, will 

be leading the charge on these programs. 

Jim and Karen Railing chat with Brad Bell during the Open House. 
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Junior Programs 

Our junior golf program is enhanced with one 

longer session rather than two sessions. All players 

will be a member of the BCC Summer Team.   

 

Clinics begin June 13 and are every Tuesday and 

Thursday mornings, 9:00-10:30, through July 27th. 

 

 

Junior tennis will be available for all levels on 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, 9:00a-12:00p on a pay as you play basis. As the weather gets 

warmer, we will send more information. 

 

More information about both these programs will soon be available. 

 

Broadmoor Business Directory 

Some of the best business connections are developed through golf clubs, and we want to give our 

members an opportunity to advertise their businesses. 

 

If you want to share information about your business, send your word file or pdf to 

jfrazier@planninglusllc.com and we will publish. 

 

Clubhouse Availability 
When you are planning your next event, larger or small, let us be your choice! In addition to Member 

Events, we can host a variety of weddings, receptions, birthday parties, bar/bat mitzvahs, family get 

togethers, class reunions – we can do it all! 

 

Junior Golf

Tues/Thurs

6/13-7/27

9-10:30

Junior Tennis

Mon-Tue-Wed

9-12:00

Dates TBA

mailto:jfrazier@planninglusllc.com
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The Chinese New Year was celebrated on Saturday, January 21st, and we wanted to show pictures of 

the set up for this wonderful event held in the Broadmoor Banquet Room. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dues and Assessments 

As we have shared before, the board adopted a policy of a year-end balanced budget and, once we 

have final numbers, we can better determine next steps. The staff and Finance Committee of the 

Board have been reviewing 2022 operations and finalizing our 2023 plans and forecasts. Like all 

businesses, Broadmoor has and will continue to see increases in supply costs, utility costs and the 

increased costs associated to fairly pay and retain staff. The cost of doing business will warrant an 

increase in our fee structure so that we can properly maintain the property and continue to enhance 

the experience for Broadmoor members. 

 

RSVP 

As you may have noticed over the past year, we now attach an RSVP link to most of our events. We 

have found this is helpful when we plan for space and food. Thanks for using these important links! 
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Contact Information 

We often hear that “I didn’t know – my spouse gets the emails and didn’t tell me.” All you need to do 

is contact Alana Voege in our office (avoege@broadmoorcc.com) to make sure we also have your 

contact information on file. You don’t want to miss all the news! 

 

Your Contribution Welcome! 

Send information you think would be of interest to include in BMOOR in the KNOW to Jan Frazier, 

jfrazier@planningplusllc.com. This is a newsletter for and about our Members! 

 

mailto:avoege@broadmoorcc.com
mailto:jfrazier@planningplusllc.com

